
From: allison vang
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Date: Sunday, July 23, 2023 11:03:00 AM

Dear the City of Goleta,

I am writing to express my concerns for the development project for 284 unit project on the 9.48 acres of Kenwood 
Village on Calle Real in Goleta. 

The space is a special environment for wildlife in the area. I believe many of us who live in surrounding 
neighborhoods are very fond of the special characteristics of this area and would not like to see it disturbed. 

Traffic and safety are a real and constant source of anxiety. This specific strip and of Calle Real is heavily travelled 
and is unfortunately the site of numerous pedestrian accidents. Adding another section of housing will increase the 
risk of such accidents. We must make sure this place is safe before any additions.

I’m sure many other concerns have been brought up and discussed about the several other candidates sites. 
However, I want to add mine as I resident living in one of them.

Thank you,

Allison 
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